

GRAMMAR

1 Underline the correct word.

Example: Berlin **are** / **is** the capital of Germany.

- 1 **My** / **I** email address is troy219@mailbox.co.uk.
- 2 Polly and Maisy **aren't** / **isn't** teachers.
- 3 **Her** / **His** name is Ali. He's Egyptian.
- 4 **They** / **Their** mother isn't from Brazil.
- 5 **Are** / **Is** Franck and Emilie from France?
- 6 What's **your** / **you** name?

2 Complete the sentences. Use contractions where possible.

Example: He's from Istanbul.

- 1 We _____ Spanish. We're Argentinian.
- 2 My name's Erik. I _____ from Hungary.
- 3 'Is Juanita in your class?' 'No, _____ isn't.'
- 4 The food isn't German. _____'s Polish.
- 5 'Is David American?' 'Yes, _____ is.'
- 6 _____ she your teacher?
- 7 'Are they from Africa?' 'No, they _____.'
- 8 'Where are _____ from?' 'We're from Mexico.'

3 Underline the correct word or phrase.

Example: I have a **phone new** / **new phone**.

- 1 They have **cheap** / **cheaps** laptops.
- 2 I **have** / **am** hungry.
- 3 Virginia Woolf is an **England** / **English** writer.
- 4 The cars are **news** / **new**.
- 5 Are they very **expensive sunglasses** / **sunglasses very expensive**?
- 6 It's a **day beautiful** / **beautiful day**.

4 Order the words to make questions.

Example: your / computer / you / use / do / when
When do you use your computer?

- 1 he / glasses / does / wear
- 2 phone / what / of / she / have / does / kind
- 3 they / work / do / where
- 4 Australia / she / is / from

5 students / how / class / in / many / are / the

6 your / play / do / the guitar / friends

5 Complete the sentences with the correct form of the verb in brackets.

Example: Andrew works (work) in a school.

- 1 My brother _____ (go) out on Friday night.
- 2 Roberto and Paola _____ (study) English at school.
- 3 Ellen _____ (not play) tennis.
- 4 It _____ (rain) a lot in Ireland.
- 5 Isabella _____ (not have) a bike.
- 6 I _____ (read) a book every week.
- 7 They _____ (not like) vegetables.
- 8 You _____ (speak) English.

/34

VOCABULARY

1. Write the opposites.

cheap terrible weak tall dark difficult clean beautiful

Example: easy difficult

- 1 light _____
- 2 ugly _____
- 3 expensive _____
- 4 strong _____
- 5 short _____
- 6 dirty _____
- 7 fantastic _____

2. Complete the phrases with the correct word.

live do wear drink in an office a car lunch need Turkish

Example: drink coffee

- 1 work _____
- 2 _____ exercise
- 3 drive _____
- 4 _____ a new phone
- 5 speak _____
- 6 _____ in a house
- 7 cook _____
- 8 _____ glasses

3. Match the questions and the answers.

Jazz Shakira In a hospital 42 years old
I'm a bank manager In the evening Because I like it

Example: When do you do exercise? In the evening.

- 1 What do you do? _____.
- 2 Who is your favourite singer? _____.
- 3 Where do you work? _____.
- 4 How old are you? _____.
- 5 What kind of music do you like? _____.
- 6 Why do you play tennis? _____.

4. Write the jobs.

Example: I work for a newspaper. I'm a journalist.

- 1 I work with animals. I'm a **v** _____.
- 2 I work in a café. I'm a **w** _____.
- 3 I play the piano. I'm a **m** _____.
- 4 I work in a hotel. I'm a **r** _____.
- 5 I work in a school. I'm a **t** _____.
- 6 I work in a shop. I'm a shop **a** _____.

5. Underline the correct word.

Example: Write with a pencil / wallet.

- 1 That's the **key** / **umbrella** for the door.
- 2 They're the **tissues** / **headphones** for my phone.
- 3 Elisabeth has coins in her **purse** / **notebook**.
- 4 It's my **ticket** / **identity card** for the bus.
- 5 This is a **photo** / **file** of my children.
- 6 Read the **newspaper** / **scissors**.

READING

Read the text and answer the questions

My name is Annie and this is what I normally do. I love walking in the mountains. During the week I wake up early and go for a small walk in the mountains. I usually go with my father or my brother. We like to get some fresh air before we start our day.

We live in the country far away from the city. We think that our country life is wonderful because we are away from the noise and pollution of the city. We often walk for about thirty minutes and then return to our home.

I always take the bus after our walk at about 8:30 a.m. and arrive at school at 9:00 a.m. My father takes his car and goes to town to work. He works at a veterinary clinic. He is a vet and loves helping animals. We have three dogs and two cats.

At the weekend we wake up early and go for a hike in the mountain. It is so nice to smell the fresh air and see the wild animals. We stay there for about three hours and bring our lunch with us. As you can see my family loves nature.

1. Answer the questions with complete sentences.

1. What does Annie love doing?

2. Who does she walk with?

3. Where does she live?

4. How many pets does she have?

5. What time does she arrive at school?

6. Where does he father work?

7. What do they do at weekends?

2. Write true or false

1. Annie is a vet. _____
2. Annie doesn't like the mountains. _____
3. Annie lives in the city. _____
4. They have five pets. _____
5. Annie takes the bus to school. _____
6. They wake up early at the weekend. _____

WRITING

Write an email (70-100 words) to a friend about your town. You should:

- describe your town
- say what your favourite place is and why and
- say why you like your town